St. Chris PTO Minutes

Monday, September 13th, 2021 7 PM

(15 in attendance)

*Qpening prayer

Old business: Last meeting was held in May. This was our only meeting of the 2020-2021 school year.
Introduction of board members. Lara, President of our PTO for four years is transitioning out of her role.
We thank Lara M for all she has done while serving as President. Brittany T will be the incoming
president.

New Business:

Dues this year are 15 dollars. We now have the option to make payments to the PTO using Venmo.

The mother son event is coming up this October. Expect more information on that soon.

We plan on having a Read-A-Thon fundraiser this fall. This has been a great fundraiser for our school.

We hope to be able to do a teacher wish list this year. We are also looking into Amazon wish lists that
the teachers could set up for items needed in the classroom.

Principal’s Report:
A new air quality system for our school will be getting installed. This is made possible by the Care Acts.

Beacons Of Lights have conducted a study tracking students/parish headcount. Nothing is expected to
change much within St. Chris. November 1st findings will be released to the public.

The outsource of Cafeteria duties has been going well. There have been some shortages of certain menu
items so at times the menu may need to change slightly.

The 8th grade will be going on a retreat to the Damascus Catholic Mission Center. (Sponsored by Gala
funds.)

There will be no Athletes in Action this year.

Good start so far for the new school year.

Meeting ended at 7:45 PM. Next meeting is Monday, October 11th at 7PM.



